
                      
 

                        

Trail Signage Replacement Project 

Pearson-Arastradero Nature Preserve, Palo Alto 

Project Timeline: April 1, 2025 – June 30, 2025 

Project Overview 

The City of Palo Alto is initiating a comprehensive upgrade of trail signage throughout the 

Pearson-Arastradero Nature Preserve to improve trail navigation, visitor safety, and access to 

natural and educational resources. 

Scope of Work 

• Wayfinding Signs: Replacement of directional trail markers to enhance clarity and help 

users navigate the preserve’s trail system. 

• Regulatory Signs: Installation of updated signs indicating trail rules, permitted uses, and 

environmental protection guidelines. 

• Informational Signs: Refreshed interpretive panels and educational displays about local 

flora, fauna, and the preserve’s ecological importance. 

Goals 

• Improve user experience and accessibility for hikers, bikers, and equestrians. 

• Enhance safety and regulatory compliance. 

• Promote environmental education and stewardship. 

• Ensure consistency and clarity across all trail signage. 

What to Expect During the Project 

• Staff working on-site during daylight hours, Monday through Friday. 

• Signage installation will be completed in phases to minimize disruption. 

Visitor Tips 

• Respect all posted detours and temporary signage during the project period. 

• For your safety, stay clear of work areas and equipment. 

Contact Information 

For questions or updates: 

• Palo Alto Open Space  

Email: open.space@cityofpaloalto.gov 

Phone: (650) 329-2423 


